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Friday 13th October 2023

Dear Parents,

Year 6 – Edmonton Green Library Visits

Throughout the Autumn term, we are planning to take our classes to Edmonton Green library. Children will walk 
to the library and then return to school in time for the end of the day.

Please see below the following dates when your child’s class will be visiting the library:

Monday 6th November: Camden Class

Wednesday 15th November: Columbia Class

Monday 20th November: Portobello Class

Friday 1st December: Spitalfields Class

This will be an exciting opportunity for pupils to be inspired through the world of books and encourage a love of 
reading.

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with comfortable shoes and a raincoat.

Yours sincerely,

Joanne Frew
Assistant Headteacher 




